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Senate Bill 210 is a terrible bill for Oregon. Mail-in voting is safe and allows the 

opportunity for the most legal Oregonians, the ability to vote. As someone who 

moved recently from Virginia, I have seen how hard it is for some people to vote in 

person.  Whether it is someone who can no longer drive, doesn’t own a car, lives far 

away from a poling station, is sick, doesn’t have time to wait for hours in line, or is out 

of state on election day, requiring people to vote in person on election day will 

severely lessen the number of people who vote.  We want the Oregon government to 

represent all Oregonians, not just hose who can make it to the polls on election day. 

Please do not allow Bill 210 to proceed. 

 


